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Senator Dembrow,

My name is Preston Fowler. I am a 48 year resident of the state of Oregon. In my time in this great state I have
observed many changes. First paper bags became evil and plastic was the cure. Now plastic is evil and reusable
plastic is the cure. What a crock.
The purpose of this email is to let you know how I and my family feel about can and trade, and Oregon's place in
climate change. According to the US Energy Information Administration the United States greenhouse gas
emissions are at the lowest rate since the early 1990's. Oregon being one of the cleanest stages already a minuscule
amount comparatively. Yes, the climate is changing, has been for over 4 billion years. What the legislature is
proposing can not make a discernible difference in greenhouse gasses, but will harm everyone in the state. It will
drive up the costs of gasoline and diesel. Industries who rely on transportation will be devastated.
I see only costs going up, negligible if any reduction in emissions, and businesses folding left and right. Is this what
we want for our state? I say HELL NO!
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